

Exercise 3. Read and choose the correct answer.

Football match tickets

Members of the school team can get free tickets to this Sunday's match.

Hi Nick,
Please can you open the theater today at 4.30pm, not 6pm? The musicians are arriving at 5pm to practice.
Let me know if you can.
Jane

From: James

To: Andrew

Hello Andrew,
I'm very sorry, I can't go to the concert on Saturday. I'll very sick. I think I ate something bad.



Circus in Town

Come and see wild animals and funny clowns in an amazing show for the whole family.

Buy tickets now!

Half-price tickets for children!

Show time: Saturday and Sunday 7pm

Hi Emma,
The film I want to see at the cinema isn't on. But there is a on TV I want to see.
Do you want to join me?
Helen

Where you might see this?

- A. In a bank
 - B. On a laptop screen
 - C. At a school's gym
-
- A. Today the musician are arriving earlier than usual.
 - B. Nick can't open the theater at 4.30pm.
 - C. Jane wants Nick to open the theatre today five hours earlier.
-
- A. James has been sick since Saturday.
 - B. James is not feeling well.
 - C. James will go to the concert with Andrew this Saturday.
-
- A. The show isn't good for children.
 - B. The show is on two days of the week.
 - C. Right now parents' tickets are half price.
-
- A. Emma doesn't want to see a film on TV.
 - B. Hellen wants Emma to go with her to the cinema.
 - C. Hellen will stay at home tonight.

Exercise 4. Read and do the task.



Carol goes everywhere with her camera. She often goes to the woods where there are different birds. She always goes there on her bike. She wants to cycle even more, if possible, because she needs to do more exercise. Carol likes reading a lot of books about birds and taking pictures. She often sends her pictures to competitions. Last year she won the first prize in a national competition. She wants to travel to South America and Asia to see lots of different birds, but she is afraid of flying.

Sergei's family is very musical. His father plays the guitar and his brother sings in a local rock band. Sergei likes to play the piano all the time and he sometimes plays with his dad. He goes to many concerts around the country with his brother. Sergei can't drive yet, so he always travels by train. When he is not playing the piano, he takes photos of lorries. If he can't be a musician when he is older, then he wants to be a lorry driver.



Dimitra loves to be outside all the time. If it's a nice weekend, she will put on her backpack and travels by bus to the countryside. She loves walking a lot and she follows rivers for miles and miles. And she loves doing a lot of exercise every day. When it starts to get dark, she tries to find a safe place to sleep in her tent and cook her dinner. She always takes her MP3 player with her everywhere she goes because she loves music. When she is at home, she has guitar lessons.

	Carol	Sergei	Dimitra
1. Which person gets more exercise?	A	B	C
2. Which person doesn't play a musical instrument?	A	B	C
3. Which person like to go camping?	A	B	C
4. Which person takes photos of animals?	A	B	C
5. Which person travels with a family member?	A	B	C
6. Which person doesn't travel by public transport?	A	B	C
7. Which person might travel as part of there job in the future.	A	B	C

Exercise 5. Choose the correct answer.

1. I'm really hungry. I (haven't eaten / didn't eat) yet.
2. They (arrived / have arrived) a week ago.
3. We (have worked / worked) here for three years.
4. They (didn't recognise / haven't recognised) me at yesterday's meeting.
5. Our neighbour (was / has been) in hospital since Friday.
6. (Have you travelled / Did you travel) abroad many times?

Exercise 6. Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

Use the Past Simple or the Present Perfect Simple.

1. John _____ (not call) me recently.
2. They _____ (buy) a new car last month.
3. The teacher _____ (not return) the tests yet.
4. How long _____ she _____ (know) about this problem?
5. _____ you ever _____ (hear) such an unbelievable story?
6. When I was a child, I _____ (live) in England for two years.
7. He _____ (buy) me a beautiful gift for my birthday.
8. I am so excited to have a dog. I _____ (always / want) on

Exercise 7. Complete the passage with suitable words.

I 1 _____ always been very fit and healthy, and I have 2 _____ had a serious illness. However, a couple of weeks 3 _____, I caught the flu. I must admit that until then, I 4 _____ not realised just how unpleasant the flu could be. I had a high temperature for nearly a week, and my whole body hurt. I don't think I have 5 _____ felt so miserable. It's taking me ages to get my strength back. It really bothers me that I haven't had enough energy to play football 6 _____ I got ill. In fact, I have 7 _____ been to the doctor to ask if it's normal to feel weak for so long. He says I'll soon feel better. Apparently I'm lucky. For some people, especially the old and the weak, the flu can be very serious. Doctors have tried 8 _____ years to find a cure for the flu, but they haven't found one 9 _____. Fortunately, researchers have developed a vaccine which gives effective protection against the disease. According to my doctor, most of his elderly patients have 10 _____ received their flu shots.